
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These images taken in the Victorville/Adelanto area@ 

10:00 pm show a 1,500 gal water truck running 24/7 

pulling water off of fire hydrants located in residential 

communities to service numerous licensed and 

unlicensed cannabis farms.  When Dave Martinez of 

Pacific Codes Compliance, a contractor who has taken 

over the City of Adelanto and sits under City Mgr Jesse 

Flores was asked why some of these grows are allowed 

to operate without licenses and were told that “some of 

them don’t want a license.”     

When is this nonsense going to END?!!  The residences in this neighborhood are seeing their water rates 

increased to account for all the stolen water!!!! This is criminal activity that MEETS or EXCEEDS ANYTHNG that 

happened in cannabis prior to the passing of Prop 64 except NOW IT’S OUR GOVERNMENTS INVOLVED IN THE 

THEFT!  WAKE UP CALIFORNIA!!! REPEAL AND REPLACE PROP 64 WITH THE RESTORATION ACT AND TAKE BACK 

WHAT THESE CORRUPT POLITICIANS HAVE STOLEN FROM THE PEOPLE OF CALIFORNIA!!!  

Prop 64 DOES NOT WORK FOR THE ENVIRONMENT 

REPEAL IT AND REPLACE IT WITH 

THE RESTORATION ACT 

 

PROP 64 PROMISES: Taken from AUMA 

INSTEAD PROP 64 DELIVERS ENVIRONMENTAL HAVOC 

https://151farmers.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/The-Restoration-Act_08-05-21-1-2.pdf
https://151farmers.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/The-Restoration-Act_08-05-21-1-2.pdf
https://www.oag.ca.gov/system/files/initiatives/pdfs/15-0103%20(Marijuana)_1.pdf

